Dear Editor:
 I am writing in response to your article regarding the upcoming election for the 4th Ward seat for Delaware City councilman. In the article you mention that Rand Guebert and Kyle Rohrer will be vying to represent that ward. You mentioned that Mr. Rohrer is Delaware County’s first assistant prosecuting attorney.  If participation in the Delaware community is important, Mr. Guebert’s chairmanship of Delaware’s Sister City Advisory Board should have been mentioned. My point is that both candidates should be treated equally.  If additional information is offered for one candidate, it should be also be offered for the other.

Sincerely,
Linda Gaffey
625 Heritage Blvd.
Delaware, Ohio
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